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Approval by mail: Cambodia: Climate Resilient Rural Infrastructure in Kampong Cham Province (as 

part of the Cambodia: Rural Roads Improvement Project II) (PPCR) (ADB) – Comments from US 

 

Comments from US 
 
Dear Mafalda, 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to review this interesting project.   Many of our questions have already 
been raised by other PPCR committee members, so we will await the answers in preparation. 
 
We have seen the response of ADB to questions from the UK on resettlement issues.  We appreciate the 
response from ADB but would like to underline the importance of putting in place adequate systems for 
monitoring and responding to resettlement issues, in the event that they should they arise. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katie Berg 
U.S. Treasury Department 
 


